
 

  

  
  

  
 

  

     
  

     
    

  

  
  
   
  
   
   

  
       

 

 
 

   

STATE OF WASHINGTON  

DEPARTMENT OF  ECOLOGY  
Eastern Region Office  

4601 North  Monroe St.,  Spokane,  WA  99205-1295 • 509-329-3400  

February 23, 2023 

Kristin Gaines 
Alcoa Corporation 
P.O. Box 2098 
Longview, WA 98632 

Re:  L-bar Site, CSID No. 88, FSID No. 762  –  Change of  Ecology’s Project  
Coordinator  under  Agreed Order  No. DE 00TCPER-984  

Dear Kristin Gaines: 

Pursuant to Article V, Section 4. of Agreed Order No. DE 00TCPER-984, the 
Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) is providing you notice that the 
Ecology project coordinator for the L-bar Site (Site) will change from Charles 
Gruenenfelder to Christer Loftenius. The change will be effective on February 22, 2023. 

Christer’s contact information is below: 

Christer Loftenius 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Dept. of Ecology-Eastern Regional Office 
4601 N Monroe, Spokane, WA 99205 
Tel: (509) 329-3400 
Email: christer.loftenius@ecy.wa.gov 

Should you have any questions concerning this change in Ecology’s project coordinator 
please contact me or Christer Loftenius at the above number. 

Sincerely, 

Nick Acklam 
Toxics Cleanup Program 
Eastern Regional Office Section Manager 

mailto:christer.loftenius@ecy.wa.gov
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cc:   Christer Loftenius, Ecology (via e-mail)  
Craig Sauer, Great West Engineering  (via e-mail)  
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